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McGill University

MONTREAL
SUPERINTENDING ENGINEER'S

DEPARTMENT

April 15th. 1930.

Sir Arthur W. Ourrie, G.C.M.G 
Principal and Vice - Chancellor, 
Me Grill University.

K.C.B • »• *

Dear Sir:-

We attach for your information, copy of the 1930 - 31 
Budget of Repairs and Renewals for 3450 McTavish Street.

Your obedient servant,

Supt^ Engineer.P,W JMacFarlane.
B.E.D.
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